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Policy Statement  
The proliferation of makeshift security measures has had a detrimental effect on the visual 
aesthetics of many public, government, and institutional properties. The American Society of 
Landscape Architects encourages initiating directives and funding at the Federal, State, and 
local levels to replace existing makeshift devices with well-designed landscape elements in a 
comprehensive way. All proposed security measures should be designed as integral 
components in the landscape. These security design recommendations should be 
developed by teams of interdisciplinary experts lead by experienced Landscape Architects. 




